Deborah Sherrill, Sr VP Housing & Community Development
Deborah Sherrill joined the Housing Authority in September 2000 as an Accounting Technician.  Prior to joining the HA, she worked in the accounting field for five years. 
During her tenure with the Housing Authority, she has also held the positions of Capital Fund Specialist, Capital Fund and Creative Finance Coordinator.

As Sr. Vice President of Housing & Community Development Deborah is responsible for processing applications (Hope VI, Tax Credit, CDBG and Home, 221 (d) (4)) to obtain funds to develop mixed income, affordable housing. Working in partnership with the construction department team, Deborah determines project budgets, construction schedules and timelines, and schedules monthly draws.  Other responsibilities include the interaction with outside legal counsel, lenders, consultants, management company, and both federal and local municipalities.  
To date, Deborah’s accomplishments include the following:

· The conversion of 1,714 public housing units (12 properties) to Project Base Voucher (PBV) under the Rental Assistance Demonstration (RAD) Program, 2016-2018;

· The completion of Hampton Port Apartments, a 110 unit rehabilitation development completed in December 2008.  This development was a 9% tax credit project; 
· The completion of Sea Breeze Senior Apartments, a 200 unit elderly new construction development in May 2008. This development was a 4% tax credit and bond project;

· The completion of Corban Townhomes, a 128 unit family development in November 2011.  This development was a 9 % tax credit project and; 
· The completion of two Community Development Block Grants (CDBG) from the City of Corpus Christi, one in August 2014 and the other October 2014.

Deborah has served on the Texas NAHRO Board of Directors since 2007 in different capacities such as Chairperson of Community Revitalization and Development (CR&D), Chairperson for the Nominating Committee, Chairperson for the Small Agency Task Force Committee, and Chairperson for Commissioners. Deborah is also part of the Southwest CR & D Committee as well as the NAHRO CR&D Committee. 

Deborah has also completed several training seminars that include:  Fair Housing, Procurement and Contract Management, Capital Fund Program Planning and Administration, Labor Standards and Section 3, Bond Basics, Tax Credit and Bond Financing for Affordable Housing, Project Feasibility Analysis, AIA Contract Documents, and HUD Environmental Review Training.  
Born on September 4, 1967, Deborah grew up in Corpus Christi with her two sisters and brother.  Her mother retired from the Corpus Christi State School and her father retired from the Corpus Christi Army Depot.  

Deborah attended Mary Carroll High School and graduated in 1986.  Deborah played varsity basketball from 1983-1986 and was named Carroll Team Player of the Year, in 1986.  She was also a member of the Fellowship of Christian Athletes (FCA).  In 2003, she earned her Bachelor of Science Degree from Texas A&M Corpus Christi. 

Deborah has one son, and both enjoy vacations, fishing, camping, and sports.    

